Perez, Lucy

From: Miyasato, Mona

Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 3:43 PM

To: sbcob; Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: Fwd: Law Enforcement [tem on BOS Agenda

Public comment re: item D3 tomorrow

Begin forwarded message:

From: Marc Bierdzinski <marcb@cityofbuellton.com>

Date: July 2, 2018 at 2:45:38 PM PDT

To: "Mmiyasato@countyofsb.org" <Mmiyasato@countyofsb.org>

Cc: "Brad Vidro (Bradv@cityofsolvang.com)" <Bradv@cityofsolvang.com>, "Brad McVay
(bdm0552 @sbsheriff.org)" <bdm0552 @sbsheriff.org>

Subject: Law Enforcement Item on BOS Agenda

Good afternoon Mona,

Please convey the support of the City of Buellton for the item related to the law enforcement contract
for the City of Buellton. The City of Buellton supports all items recommended by the Sheriff's
Department in their Board Agenda Report.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Marc P. Bierdzinski

City Manager

City of Buellton
805-688-5177
marcb@cityofbuellton.com




Sent Via Email
July 2, 2018 cao(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

Santa Barbara County Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Phased Implementation of Updated Cost Model for Law Enforcement Service
Agreements

Dear Santa Barbara County Board Members:

The City of Solvang has voted to approve the new Law Enforcement Service Agreement
at its June 11, 2018 City Council meeting. We are very much in support of the staff
recommendation to phase in the implementation of the updated cost model to the cities that
have significant cost increases with the new model. The City of Solvang cannot absorb the
large increase in contract cost in a single year. We would most likely need to eliminate our
Community Services Resource Deputy if the increase is not allowed to be phased in due to
the significant increase in cost of that position with the new model. This position pays a
valuable role not only in Solvang but the whole Santa Ynez Valley community. It would
be a significant impact to the community if the position was not funded.

We look forward to your positive vote in this matter and a continued partnership in
providing law enforcement services in the Santa Ynez Valley.

Sincerely o e
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Brad Vidro -
City Manager

cc: Solvang City Councilmembers
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